

King County
Police Officers Guild

PO Box 80665 Seattle, WA 98104

Phone: (206) 957-0934 (800) 244-1860 Fax: (206) 957-0937

> President Mike Mansanarez

Vice President Bob Lurry

Secretary/Treasurer Alan Kelley

Board Members

Rich Torres
Rob Dorman
Ryan Olmsted
Joshua Scott
Jake Pavlovich
Jack Hornstein
Corbett Ford

Website

www.kcpog.com

AFFILIATED WITH THE COUNCIL OF METROPOLITAN POLICE AND SHERIFFS September 28, 2022

Senator Phil Fortunato P.O. Box 2201 Auburn, WA 98071

Dear Senator Fortunato,

Greetings on behalf of the 670 Sergeants, Deputies and Detectives of the King County Police Officers Guild!

It with great pleasure that I inform you that the King County Police Officers Guild has voted you:

2022 Washington State Legislator of the Year

- Whereas you, Senator Fortunato, stood as a steadfast supporter of public safety throughout a very difficult year of law enforcement.
- Whereas you, Senator Fortunato, reached out to members of our profession offering your support, wisdom and insight into the political process.
- Whereas you, Senator Fortunato, stand for freedom & justice.

We, the men and women of the King County Police Officers Guild offer our sincere thanks and gratitude for all you have done on behalf of law enforcement officers across the state of Washington.

We wish you well through the remainder of this year and years to come!

On behalf of the King County Police Officer's Guild,

Michael Mansanarez, President

Bob Lurry, Vice President